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…and MORE is on the way! 

 

Join us for a DEMONSTRATION 
Saturday, September 29 at noon 

in front of the St. Denis, 11th & B’way 
DEMAND CITY OFFICIALS 

PROTECT OUR NEIGHBORHOOD – 
it’s NOT Midtown South or Silicon Alley! 

 

go to www gvshp org/sept29 for more info go to www.gvshp.org/sept29 for more info 

The St. Denis Hotel at 11th & Broadway is slated to come down to make way for a huge, glassy office 
building.  Why? Because the real estate industry has identified this part of Greenwich Village and the East 
Village as a new extension of the ‘Midtown South’ office district, and the tech industry’s ‘Silicon Alley.’ The 
Mayor wants it that way, and has refused to provide the zoning or landmark protections we’ve been calling 
for, and that this neighborhood needs.  And when the City Council, led by local Councilmember Carlina 
Rivera, had the chance to demand such protections as part of the deal for a “Tech Hub’ rezoning on 14th 
Street, they refused to.  Now the “Tech Hub” and rezoning are increasing the pressure on this area, 
and more and more demolitions and out-of-place new construction are going to follow in its wake. 
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